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[bookmark: _GoBack]May 31, 2018
Attn: PCCLD Employees
Re: National Medal for Museum & Library Service

Dear PCCLD Employees:
Congratulations! The Friends of the Library would like to congratulate you on this outstanding national recognition -- The National Medal for Museum & Library Service. This impressive award speaks to your commitment, the quality services you provide, and the dedication you each have to the work you accomplish together.
Indeed, like others in our community, we recognize that it is your hard work which has made Pueblo City-County Library District the best in the nation. Your tireless efforts in service to literacy, research, and accessible community outreach initiatives make a difference in Pueblo every single day. The joy and passion each of you brings to our branches and to our programming positively impacts children, families, and citizens across this region and beyond. 
The Friends of Library is proud to be your partner, and we remain incredibly overjoyed of your accomplishments and this most recent award. We are thrilled to continue supporting your programs, projects, and initiatives. 


Respectfully,

Friends of the Library  
